
 

 

Public Notice 
 

The Louis Latzer Memorial Public Library Board of Trustees’ meeting that 

was scheduled for Tuesday, January 18, 2022 has been rescheduled to 

Thursday, January 20, 2022.  The meeting will begin at 5:00 pm, and will 

be held at Louis Latzer Memorial Public Library.   

 
Posted Thursday, December 30, 2021 

 
 

 


